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TOWN OF SURFSIDE 

Office of the Town Manager 
MUNICIPAL BUILDING 

9293 HARDING AVENUE 
SURFSIDE, FLORIDA 33154-3009 

Telephone (305) 861-4863 
 

          LETTER TO COMMISSION 
          No.: 257-2025 
 
To:  Mayor Charles W. Burkett, Vice Mayor Tina Paul, and 

Members of the Town Commission 

From:   Mark Blumstein, Town Manager 

Date:   August 18, 2025 

Subject:   Notice of Sidewalk Sandblasting Project - Downtown District 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
The purpose of this Letter to Commission (LTC) is to inform you of the upcoming 
scheduled maintenance and beautification efforts planned for our Downtown District.  
 
Please find attached the proposed schedule, which is currently being shared with local 
businesses for their reference. 
 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, feel free to contact me. 
 
 
 
Enclosed: Notice of Sidewalk Sandblasting Project - Downtown District 
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TOWN OF SURFSIDE 

PUBLIC WORKS 

MUNICIPAL BUILDING 

9293 HARDING AVENUE 

SURFSIDE, FLORIDA 33154-3009 

Telephone (305) 861-4863 
 

August 18, 2025 
 

NOTICE OF SIDEWALK SANDBLASTING PROJECT - DOWNTOWN DISTRICT  
 

The Town of Surfside will be sandblasting the sidewalks and curbs within its Downtown 
Business District as part of scheduled maintenance and beautification efforts. 
 
Work Schedule:   

• Start Date: Sunday, August 24, 2025 
• Hours: Nightly from 9:00 P.M. to 5:00 A.M. 
• Estimated Completion: September 19, 2025 

 
Location Details: 

• From August 24th through August 29th, work will take place on the west side 
of Harding Avenue, between 96th Street and 95th Street. 

• From August 31st through September 5th, work will take place on the west side 
of Harding Avenue, between 95th Street and 94th Street. 

• From September 7th through September 12th, work will take place on the east 
side of Harding Avenue, between 96th Street and 95th Street. 

• From September 14th through September 19th, work will take place on the east 
side of Harding Avenue, between 95th Street and 94th Street. 
 

During these dates and times, no sidewalk tables/seating is authorized, and street parking 
is prohibited. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your 
patience and understanding as we work to improve and beautify our community. 
 
For questions or concerns, please contact the Public Works Department at 305-861-4863. 


